Paul Ziehler

From: Wauck, Monica T - DOT <Monica.Wauck@dot.wi.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 1:48 PM

To: Paul Ziehler

Subject: Public Hearing Notice--Special Use Permit for proposed restaurant

Dear Mr. Ziehler—

[ recently received the public hearing notice for the special use permit for the proposed restaurant in the Renaissance Faire
building. WisDOT has no comments but appreciates the opportunity.

Thank you--

Monica Wauck
Urban and Regional Planner

Wisconsin Department of Transportation | Planning Unit
141 NW Barstow Street, Waukesha, WI 53187

monica.wauck@dot.wi.qov | 262-548-8708 (direct) | 414-750-4742 (cell)
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